
CITY OF VINELAND, NJ 

ORDINANCE NO. 2021- 

AN ORDINANCE REPEALING ORDINANCE NO. 90-58 

ESTABLISHING NO PARKING RESTRICTIONS ALONG A 

PORTION OF ALMOND STREET. 

WHEREAS, the City Council of the City of Vineland, on June 26, 1990, adopted 

Ordinance No. 90-58, entitled “AN ORDINANCE AMENDING ORDINANCE NO. 939 AND 

PROVIDING FOR NO PARKING RESTRICTIONS ON CERTAIN STREETS IN THE CITY 

OF VINELAND;” and 

WHEREAS, it is considered to be necessary and in the best interest of the City of 

Vineland that said Ordinance No. 90-58 be repealed due to the fact that parking restrictions along 

Almond Street, from the westerly curbline of Howard Street to a point 185 feet west thereof, is 

no longer needed due to the relocation of the old EMS Station; now, therefore, 

BE IT ORDAINED by the City Council of the City of Vineland that Ordinance No. 90-

58 adopted by the City Council of the City of Vineland on June 26, 1990, be and the same is 

hereby repealed. 

Passed first reading:   

Passed final reading: 

    President of Council 

Approved by the Mayor: 

Mayor 

ATTEST: 

City Clerk 
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David J. Maillet, PE

City Engineer
dmaillet@vinelandcity. org

www_vinelandcity.org

640 E. Wood Street

PO Box 1508

Mneland, NJ 08362-1508

Phone: (856) 794-4090

Fax: (856) 405-4606

RECE
RE: Almond Street

Request to Repeal No Parking Ordinance

Bob Dickenson, Business Administrator:

As the Engineering Department was updating signage along Almond Street, staff noticed that the
existing Ordinance 590-58 for this location is no longer needed due to the relocation of the old
EMS Station. Please repeal the Ordinance to no longer establish No Parking along Almond Street
such that parking is permitted on both sides of Almond Street:

Side Location
North From the westerly curbline of Howard Street to a point

185 feet west thereof.

Also, a Work Order has been submitted to Public Works to remove all existing "No Parking" signs
on both sides of Almond Street between State Street and Columbia Avenue.

Should you have any questions and/or comments please feel free to contact me at extension
4098.

David J. Maillet, P.E

City Engineer

Cc: James Hares, Superintendent of Public Works
Sgt. Nicholaos Dounoulis, Vineland Police Department
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CITY OF VINELA


